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We are back onsite and will be commencing the tree planting and final reinstatement 
work along St Georges Road from mid-April 2018.  

We expect all our reinstatement work to be completed by June 2018.  

KEY ACTIVITIES 

 Planting understory and Chinese elms  

 Hydro seeding 

 Site clean-up 

Understory planting 
Throughout April and May the project team will 

complete the final understory planting along St Georges 

Road.  

Planting Chinese elms 
From mid-May the project team will complete the 

planting of all Chinese elms along St Georges Road.  

We will complete the section from Hutton Street to 

Miller Street on the eastern side of St Georges Road. 

Then, we will work down the western side, from Miller 

Street to Arthurton Street.  

All trees will continue to be assessed by our arborist. 

Those that didn’t survive the relocation late last year 

will be replaced. We will continue to monitor tree 

growth over the next two years. 

Hydro seeding and site clean up 
Once all tree and understory plantings have been completed, the project team will hydro seed 

to promote grass growth. We plan to do a final site cleanup in June 2018. 

Construction hours 
These works will be performed during the day between 7am to 6pm Monday to Saturday. 

Thanks for your patience as we complete this reinstatement work.  
 

 

More information 

 Phone 1800 754 077  

 Email m40@melbournewater.com.au 

 Visit www.yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/m40 

 Contact our TTY and Interpreter services 

TTY on 133 677       Interpreter service on 131 450 
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